

Andrew DiBlasi

Assistant Superintendent for Administration Andrew.DiBlasi@wflboces.org Office: 315.332.7428 Linda I. McClean, CPPB

Purchasing Director Linda.McClean@wflboces.org Office: 315.332-7458 Business Office Eisenhower Building 131 Drumlin Court Newark, NY 14513-1863 Fax: 315.332-7409

To:

Bid Participants

From:

Adam Pierce

Date:

August 29, 2024

Re:

Fresh Fruits & Vegetables (WFL 2024-01) – 1st Extension

We have received notice from the board at the May 6, 2024, meeting that The Cooperative Fresh Fruits and Vegetables (WFL 2024-01) bid has been extended through August 31, 2025, with the current pricing, discounts and the same terms and conditions as are currently in effect.

Please feel free to call me at (315) 332-7229 if you have any questions.